
 

  

 

 

 Somers Special Education PTA and  
WILC (Westchester Independent Living Center) 

present 
 

Office for People with Developmental 
Disabilities (OPWDD) Open Door Orientation 

 

This session will provide an understanding of OPWDD’s 
mission and purpose, as well as outline the process of 
how you can become eligible for OPWDD supports and 
services, the types of supports and services available 

and where you can go to get assistance.  
 

Thursday, March 14 at 7:30 PM 
at 

Somers Middle School Library  
250 Rt. 202, Somers, NY 10589 

 

  

  
 

  

Space is limited. Registration is required. 
Send an email to rsvpforsepta@gmail.com  

if you will attend. 
 

  

  

This workshop is sponsored by Hudson Valley Region 3 OPWDD, Somers SEPTA and Westchester 
Independent Living Center’s (WILC) Parent Training and Information Center (PTIC). WILC is a Core 
Community Partner funded by a contract with Starbridge Services, Inc. in Rochester, NY through its 

PTIC grant from the United States Department of Education (H328M110020). 
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